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Ms. Ternes
Romm #2 mark your calendar

a note from the teacher
Happy New Year to all!  I hope your holidays 
were all that you hoped they would be and 
you had a great Winter Break with your 
family and friends!  I can't believe it is 2020 
already.  WE are going to continue to learn 
and do great things this year in First Grade. 
Each one of your children have come so far 
and we should all be very proud of them.  
Please continue to work with your child at 
home.  It makes a huge difference!!!

JANUARY DATES TO REMEMBER:

Jan. 6- Classes resume from Winter Break
Jan. 13-17 and 21-24 and 27-31 -MAP testing
(dates may vary per school and grade level)
Please be sure your child gets enough sleep 
and eats a good breakfast everyday!
Jan. 20 - No School/Martin Luther King Day
Jan. 21 - Hot Lunch
Jan. 22 - Principal Lunch
Jan. 28 - Hot Lunch

What we're learning Extra! Extra!
READING/PHONICS:  We will continue with 
syllables, sentence formation and 
punctuation, nouns, verbs, rhyming, months of 
the year/days of the week.  We will be 
completeing our reading unit on Living and 
Working Together and focus on The 
Importance of Kindness. 
MATH  We are adding/subtracting, 
introducing fact families, continuing place 
value of tens and ones, counting, recognizing 
patterns, and writing numbers to 100, 
working on our story/word problems, 
patterns, and shapes.
SCIENCE/SOCIAL STUDIES:  We will begin 
learning about Fish, Reptiles, and Insects.  
COMPUTERS:  Please continue to work on 
Lexia at home.  The kids are doing a great job 
at school and at home.  It makes a difference!

*  Please be sure that your child is reviewing 
his/her sight word lists everyday.  They 
should be able to recognize and read each 
word quickly. 
*  Be sure your child is reading 20 minutes a 
night with you and thr Reading Log is 
completed every night.
*  Listening to what your child has learned in 
class each day is a great.  They love to tell 
about our class and what they have done.

contact me

Please feel free to contact me at anytime:
Email: jternes@ahsd125.org or through school 
at 708-423-3078


